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To whom it may concern 

 

 

Dear supporter, 

Donations to St Weonards Parochial Church Council (PCC) 

Thank you very much for considering a donation to support the life and work of the parish church in 

St Weonards.  There are a small number of volunteers who have responsibility for the upkeep of our 

Grade I 13th century church, and the churchyard.  It costs over £450 per week to keep this church and 

churchyard open, and to contribute to the costs of our parish vicar.  We remain completely reliant 

on generous donors and fund-raisers to meet these costs, as we receive no money from the 

government, county or parish councils, or the central church. 

For more information about ways to support us, please visit the St Weonards Church web page. 

If you would like to make a donation by bank transfer, please contact me via the email address 

below and I will send you the PCC’s account details with CAF Bank Ltd. 

After you have made your online donation, please send a brief confirmation email to 

stweonardspcc@gmail.com so that I can identify your gift and acknowledge safe receipt. 

It is most helpful to the PCC if you are willing to leave your donation unrestricted for the general 

purposes of the church.  This allows the PCC to allocate funds to priority activities and work. 

However, if you would prefer to restrict your donation to our Churchyard Fund (for maintenance of 

St Weonards Churchyard) or Building Fund (for fabric repairs), please attach a brief accompanying 

note to explain this. 

Thank you – your contribution, of whatever size, will make a real difference to the church and our 

outreach. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Stephen Herbert 

Hon. Treasurer 

St Weonards PCC 

 

E: stweonardspcc@gmail.com 

https://www.stw.org.uk/St-Weonards-church/
https://www.stw.org.uk/St-Weonards-church/
mailto:stweonardspcc@gmail.com
mailto:stweonardspcc@gmail.com

